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LONEDELL R-14 SCHOOL DISTRICT    
Success; Nothing Less! 

  
     

               

    

Lonedell R-14 School District is seeking bids for the 24/25 School year for: 

1. Early Childhood Special Education Transportation Services  

2. Special Needs Transportation Services  

The District reserves the right to extend the one-year contract for an additional year based on 

satisfactory performance of services.  

 

Proposals must be submitted in a sealed envelope clearly marked “ECSE/SpEd Transportation” 

by June 21st, 2024 at 1:00 p.m.  

 

Students who attend campuses in St. Clair and Anaconda share a route.  A minimum route 

requirement for the students attending programs in St. Clair and Anaconda, would be 3 routes 

per day.  The routes will include driving students to St. Clair Elementary and to the Co-Op in 

Anaconda to attend either full or part-time programs.  A morning, mid-day and afternoon route 

will be required for these purposes. Additionally, a route to Augusta will be required in both 

morning and afternoon to All Encompassing Education for one student.   

 

Additional needs may occur during the course of the contract, as new students enroll or are 

identified for special transportation.   

 

The provider will bill only for days and routes that services were provided, thus excluding snow 

days.  

 

Proper insurance naming the school district as an insured is required and must be furnished with 

the bid. A w-9 must be provided with the bid.  

 

Contractor shall invoice the Lonedell R-14 School District on a monthly basis after services are 

rendered, but prior to the monthly board of education meeting. Please direct all questions to 

Jenny Ulrich, Superintendent, at 636-629-4974 X4 or by email julrich@lonedell.org. 

Jenny Ulrich, Superintendent  Shannon Banderman, Principal 
   
Brad Rucker, President of the Board Debbie Keltner, Special Ed Director 


